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Spelling

Due to all our snow days, 

we will continue to work on 

our leveled spelling list using 

words containing the  

phonemic element that your 

student has been working 

on. All spelling homework 

and spell checks will be due 

on the dates listed below.  

Please remember to practice 

sorting and spelling your 

child’s words with them. 

Red Group – 2/6//19

Green Group – 2/7/19

Yellow Group – 2/8/19

Writing- This week we will 

continue writing our opinion 

pieces.

Reading- We will be doing a 

close read on the book 

Valentine’s Day.

Math- We will continue our 

unit on double digit 

subtraction.

Content- We will finish our 

study of maps and globes.

*Please feel free to continue to send in a daily snack and 
a water bottle with your child.  Donated snacks are 
appreciated!

*Students should be working on valentine boxes and 
valentines. 

*Please check the attached sheet to see if you have a 
Valentine’s Day Party responsibility.


